
LUTTON PARISH COUNCIL

MEETING 8TH NOVEMBER, 2021

VILLAGE HALL 7PM

Present: Mrs C Walsh, Mr C Cowdery, Mrs Julie Lane

Apologies: Mr M Smurthwaite, Mrs Jill Eaton

Minuntes of last meeting – read, agreed and signed.

Risk Assessment – Chris Cowdery will follow up.

Financial Report:  Bank balance is £1,193.88 at today’s date.  Signatory 
forms handed to Chris Cowdery for completion.

Precept for 2022-23 will need to be discussed and set at the January 
meeting for submission by 14th January, 2022.

Highways – Potholes have been repaired.   Drains down the village street 
are full of debris and need attention.   Carrie Walsh will raise this issue 
with the Highways dept.

Footpaths – Chris Cowdery has followed up some enquires from the public 
with the County’s Footpath people and has received a response, which 
confirms the only action he can take is to report any problems he has 
been made aware of on the local County’s website under ‘Fix my Street’.  
The Parish Council and the Footpath Warden representative do not have 
the authority to take any action to fix a problem.

Playing Field – Grass has been kept in very good condition over the 
Summer by Alan Parker.  Thank you, Alan.

Stakes required to support the growing hedge plants on the boundary with
Mrs Walsh’s property, 1 The School.

Lutton Relief in Need – Tenders invited for the Gould Field and the 
Allotment Field – contact The Secretary, Mrs Brenda Codman, Holme Lea, 
for details.

Police Liaison Officer – Mrs Carrie Walsh has volunteered to act as Police 
Liaison Officer.

Planning applications- 2 received – amendment to windows at Chapel 
renovation and extension at The Old Post Office.   The Parish Council have 
no objections to either.

Training – Julie Lane will check out training days and make a booking.



Next meeting – 10.01.2022

   14.03.2022


